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C Stockton  The Information Management Service 
Shire Hall 

Westgate Street 
GLOUCESTER 

GL1 2TG
  
  

Please ask for Stephen Taylor Telephone 01452 
324000

Email managemyrequests@gloucestershire.gov.uk  
Our ref: 13798088 Your ref: Date: 7 August 2019
  

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I am pleased to provide a response to your request for information, received on 29 
July 2019:

Please could you provide the following information in relation to older 
person's residential care: 

1. The minimum, maximum and average rates paid weekly to independent 
providers for the delivery of personal care; and 

2. The minimum, maximum and average rates paid weekly to independent 
providers for the delivery of nursing care?.

The Nursing rate includes the FNC contribution. 

                                     Minimum          Average           Maximum 
Residential                    454.00             495.04              547.00 
Residential Dementia    600.18            643.17               699.00 
Nursing                         707.00             741.08              800.00 
Nursing Dementia         731.00             768.45              826.00 
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Gloucestershire County Council has not withheld any information in relation to this 
request under the exemptions of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FoIA). 

If you are unhappy with my response, you can complain or ask for a review of your 
request by writing to us within 40 working days of receiving this response. 
http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/foi. This should be addressed to:
 
Shire Hall, Westgate Street, Gloucester. GL1 2TG
managemyrequests@gloucestershire.gov.uk

We would like to hear your views on our service. If you’d like to tell us how we did, 
you can complete our feedback form online at 
http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/foifeedback

I will now close your request as of this date. 

 
Yours faithfully 

Stephen Taylor PC.foi/BCS Data Protection Practitioner
Information Requests Officer
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http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/foifeedback

